
 

Notice to Wear Face Mask at the Convocation   

on 11 and 12, June 2025 

 

 

Dear Students / Parents 

 

This is to inform you that all students and parents participating in 

the coming convocation ceremonies scheduled on 11th and 12th 

June 2025 are required to wear face masks throughout the event. 

 

 

This measure is implemented to ensure a safe and healthy 

environment for everyone in attendance. 

 

 

Your cooperation is highly appreciated. 
 

 

Director 

Advanced Technological Institute, 

Gampaha. 


